
Celebration of 4th National Pharmacovigilance Week 

In lieu of the 4th National Pharmacovigilance Week, an annual event under the aegis of NCC-PvPI on 

behalf of the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt of India, was conducted by the Department of 

Pharmacology at Sudha Rustagi College of Dental Sciences and Research, Faridabad on 18th 

September 2024. This aimed at building an ADR reporting culture for patient safety within the campus. 

The event started with a lecture on “ADR reporting” delivered by Dr. Naresh Khanna Mam, Professor 

Department of Pharmacology. She spoke on the history and importance of the Pharmacovigilance 

Programme of India and discussed ADR reporting procedures. 

This was followed by strings of events such as poster competition, essay writing competition and Skitin 

which 7 teams each comprising 3 students exhibited their talents and creativity and Nukkad -Natak. 

The participants and winners were awarded with certificate of appreciation. The students participated 

in all the activities with enthusiasm. 

 













 


